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VLADIMIR PUTIN CONGRATULATES LUKOIL STAFF ON COMPANY’S 30TH
ANNIVERSARY

Vladimir Putin, President of the Russian Federation, sent a message to the
personnel of PJSC LUKOIL, congratulating them on the 30th anniversary of the
Company.

The head of the state noted that LUKOIL celebrates its anniversary while
flourishing, showing confident growth and occupying solid positions in the
domestic and global energy markets.

"It is largely thanks to the concerted efforts of your large and tight-knit team,
consistent introduction of advanced technologies and effective managerial decision
that you have managed in the past years to achieve crucial success in oil extraction,
processing and sale," says the message.

The President of Russia highlighted LUKOIL's contribution to the development of
Russian regions, enhancement of the country's economic, industrial and defence
capabilities. He wished the Company to pay careful and priority attention to
environmental protection issues, as well as reach new achievements in its activities.
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